
 
July 7, 2016 
 
First Day – A Focus on Communications! 
 
“If only I were the new SBCC President, I would…” 
 
Dear New Friends,  
 
Today is my fourth day on the job as the new Superintendent/President of Santa Barbara City 
College.  Before mentioning anything else, I want to thank you all for making my first few 
days such a wonderful experience. Everyone has been gracious and openhearted beyond 
anything I ever could have imagined.  It didn’t take me long to realize that this is the “SBCC 
way,” and it’s one of the reasons this is such a wonderful place.  Thank you! 
 
From time to time, I will ask for your anonymous feedback on topics.  Currently, I am hoping 
you’ll share your thoughts with me related to the question:  “If only I were the new SBCC 
President, I would…”  The goal of this is to give you an opportunity to share your thoughts 
about the college.  I want to know what you think and truly hope to hear from you.  Here is a 
link to the survey. 
 
Thanks again for the warm welcome, and I hope to see you soon! 
 
In community, 
 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1iwxidct0TTRRqwXRJzfSME6tuKCX5N_UyRErbgC5kiQ/viewform?c=0&w=1
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1iwxidct0TTRRqwXRJzfSME6tuKCX5N_UyRErbgC5kiQ/viewform?c=0&w=1

